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September 28th. 1915.

Dear Mr. Green,

I am sending you herewith copy of a letter

which I have received from Mr. Hutohinson with refer¬

ence to the dyke. I was anxious that this work should

be properly done as part of the cost was duibnted

by Mr.rehinson and others, and I think they have a

right to expect that everything should be perfectly

satisfactory.

I have read your report of the 16th. August

last on this subject. I would take it as a favour

If you would look into the complaints made by Mr.

Hulchinson and endeavour to satisfy him. Even if it

should be necessary to spend a little more money.

we must have this work a credit to the Department.

Yours sincerely,

Aehlorn H. Green, Reg.. 8.0.###

Indian Office. Deputy Superintendent General.

Victoria, 3. C.
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